155/22
April 25 - Correspondence

From: Rachelle Hamlin

To: Clerks

Cc: mindybrophy@hotmail.com
Subject: BBRC

Date: April 13, 2022 7:54:52 AM

To Whom 1t may concern

Brock Township is rich in agriculture and youth programs. The Beaverton Barrel Racing Club
(BBRC) includes both of these. Our club is a non-profit that has been running for more than
ten years and encourages fun, horsemanship and is family friendly. Most of our members are
youth ages 5 through 16 but most certainly not limited to. We have children requiring an adult
on a lead line to grandparents. We do encourage and look for community support through
prizes and sponsorship. We are asking the town for use of the Beaverton fairgrounds sand
ring for the dates of May 22,June 19, July 17, August 21, and September 5 2022. The
members usually arrive around 9 am and and our off the property by 3 pm. The BBRC has
msurance in place and each member has their own private insurance as required by the club.
We ask for the use of the hydro for our timers and announcing system as well as trash cans be
present. We will and always have left the facility as clean as we found it. We thank you for
your consideration and hope to continue or long running program with the help of you the
town.

Our contacts are:

Mindy Brophy

Rachelle Hamlin

Cheers Rachelle



